
From: Kay Kinneavy <kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Date: July 21, 2011 1:01:38 PM EDT
To: LNN Announcements <announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Subject: Labyrinth Pilgrimage this Saturday

Dear Friends,

This Saturday, July 23,  2011 is the LNN Summer Labyrinth Pilgrimage.  This is a free event!  

The weather forecast is warm and dry.  This will be a wonderful time to spend a beautiful summer evening on the 
labyrinth.  

Since this event is at a private home, we are not advertising the address, so registration is required.  It's not too late to 
register.  If you would like to join our group for the labyrinth pilgrimage, you can register online or send me an e-mail 
with your name, address and phone number, and we will send you the address and directions.   

Everyone who has already signed up should have received further information and directions to the location. If 
you registered and you don't have that information, please let us know so we can send it. 

I look forward to seeing you on Saturday.

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
Neskowin, OR  97149-0722
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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